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DICK SCOBEE 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

REPLACEMENT  

 

June, 2019 

Dick Scobee Elementary, formally known as North 

Auburn Elementary School was originally built in 

1954. The Dick Scobee Elementary School 

Replacement Project will replace the existing 

school and include general and specialist’s 

classrooms, administration offices, a gymnasium, 

a library, a kitchen and a covered play area. 

Improvements to the nine-acre site will include a 

playground, a turf playing field, enhanced student 

pick-up and drop-off areas in addition to a bus 

loading area. Construction activities for the Dick 

Scobee Elementary School Replacement Project 

are scheduled to begin July 1st, 2019 with a 

substantial completion date of July 31st, 2020. 

 

Skanska USA Building, Inc. 
 

Project Superintendent 
Roy Hoke: 206-418-9660 
 

Sr. Project Manager 
Albert Martin: 206-713-8702 

Monday – Friday 
Allowed by City: 7:00 am – 7:00 pm 
Typical Project: 7:00 am – 5:30 pm 
 

Saturday 
Allowed by City: 9:00 am – 6:00 pm 
Typical Project: 9:00 am – 5:30 pm 
 

 

 Ground Breaking Ceremony – Completed   

 Notice To Proceed From City - Completed 

 Temporary Fencing/ Site Security – June 25th 

 Skanska Site Office Mobilize – June 25th 

 Removal of Portables – June 25th  

 Disconnect of Power – June 26th  

 Site Demolition & Earthwork – July 1st  

 Pre-Demolition Activities (Existing School) –July 1st  

 Structural Demolition (Existing School) – July 11th 

 Aggregate Pier Soil Reinforcement – July 25th  

 Structural Excavation – August 6th  

 New Structure Foundations – August 12th  

 

Thank you for your patience! Our team will do 

our best to minimize construction impacts on the 

neighborhood and community. 

Aerial view of the existing Dick Scobee Elementary School. 

Dick Scobee Elementary School Main Entrance 


